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This newsletter is to let you know what’s going on with Western Catholic Union in the Quincy area, what’s 
on this year’s schedule, our new annuity rates, how to reach our local WCU agents, and you’ll receive our 
annual Privacy Notice. Please save this information for future use.

Quincy Edition

Throughout the Midwest, giving back to our communities has been a mission for 
Western Catholic Union for 142 years, and that mission is strongest here in Quincy, 
the city of our National Headquarters since 1877. It all started with 13 businessmen, 
including a city councilman, grocer, cigar manufacturer, shoemaker, tailor, barber, 
blacksmith and druggist coming together to look 
out for each other’s families, and we’ve been 
looking for charitable opportunities ever since.   

In 2019, WCU promoted several local activities, 
and the soup days, spaghetti luncheon, roast 

beef sundaes, wiffle ball tournament, luncheon with the YP, golf tournament, etc., 
raised $30,875.56. Western Catholic Union added $4,150 to those totals. These 
activities helped feed the hungry, provide 18 $500 Catholic tuition scholarships, 
support Homeward Bound Waggin, Timothy Haley Scholarship Fund at QND, 
Ladies of Charity, Good News of Christmas, Hannibal Nutrition Center, and provided books for schools and classroom 
assistance for special projects.

Phil Hildebrand has been our Branch President for many 
years, and in the last 11 years, the Quincy Branch has 
sponsored 103 activities that raised $311,509.42 for your 
area parishes and Catholic schools, as well as dozens 
of other needy organizations. Since 2009, WCU has 
contributed $47,498.10 in matching funds. Nationally, 
since 2009, our branches have organized activities that 
have raised $6,663,265.89. Our members, and WCU, 
provide irreplaceable assistance to our neighbors. Phil 
has given his time and talents to help so many, but now 
is stepping down as Branch President. We look forward to Becky Warning’s leadership. 

www.wculife.org

Convention Notice
The 2020 WCU Quadrennial Convention is Friday, August 7th in Quincy IL.  
WCU branches will be notified of delegate requirements later this spring.

Any WCU member interested in being a candidate for election to the Board of Trustees needs to 
provide all information required by the Credentials Committee on or before April 9th, which is 
120 days before the convention.  

Candidates with experience in Insurance Regulation, Insurance Company Management, Actuary 
Practice, Audit or Financial Management will be preferred. 

For more information and to receive a Trustee Candidate Application, please contact 
President & CEO, Roger Player, at rplayer@wculife.org or 217-223-9721. 



1 year MYGA
Band 1 ($10,000 and up) 2.10%

2 year MYGA
Band 1 ($2,000 - $9,999) 2.35%
Band 2 ($10,000 and up) 2.60%

3 year MYGA
Band 1 ($2,000 - $9,999) 2.55%
Band 2 ($10,000 and up) 2.80%

4 year MYGA
Band 1 ($2,000 - $9,999) 2.75%
Band 2 ($10,000 and up) 2.90%

5 year MYGA
Band 1 ($2,000 - $9,999) 2.60%
Band 2 ($10,000 and up) 3.00%

SPDA & FPDA
Band 1 ($2,000 - $9,999) 2.25%
Band 2 ($10,000 and up) 3.00%

*Rates are subject to change.

That charitable support is not possible without our ability to offer tremendous life insurance 
products. In addition, annuity sales are strong.  As of January 1st, here are our annuity rates*: 

Follow us on Facebook @QuincyWCU
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Conversations with your life insurance agent need to be private, so we ask you to call to get the best 
service. Since we currently have members who live in all 50 states, we understand that our members, 
and even some agents, are on the move. If you wish, please call the agent you’ve already been 
working with. Otherwise, please select one of these fine representatives:

Phil Hildebrand at filinsur@adams.net, or call 217-257-9210.
Noi Sonegthongkham at noi@adams.net, or call 217-223-9916  

2020 Schedule of Events
Branch Meeting, 5:30 pm, WCU Hall
Spring Soup Day, 11:00-1:00, WCU Hall, Pies and cakes needed
Branch Meeting to elect Convention Delegates, 5:30 pm, WCU Hall
Roast Beef Sundae Lunch, 11:00-1:00, WCU Hall, Pies and cakes needed
Golf for Scholarships Fundraiser at Cedar Crest, $100 to play
Spaghetti Luncheon, 11:00-1:00, WCU Hall, Pies and cakes needed
Branch Picnic, 4-8 pm, Dinner at 5:30, Gardner Park
Swim Party, 6-8 pm, Sheridan Swim Club
2020 Quadrennial Convention, Town & Country Inn & Suites
Branch Meeting, 5:30 pm, WCU Hall
Youth Halloween Party, 4-6 pm, WCU Hall
Memorial Mass, 8:30 am, WCU Hall
Fall Soup Day, 11:00-1:00, WCU Hall, Pies and cakes needed
Youth Christmas Party, 3-6 pm, Scotties Fun Spot

Feb 18
Mar 24
Apr 28
May 5
May 8
Jun 9

Jun 5 or 12
Jul 15

Aug 6 & 7
Sep 15
Oct 18
Nov 1
Nov 3

Dec 13

For more information and to be kept informed of branch activities, 
please contact Becky Warning at 222-6336 or 

email bwarning@wculife.org.  



WCU Privacy Notice effective 5/22/2018 

WESTERN CATHOLIC UNION 
A FRATERNAL BENEFIT SOCIETY 

510 Maine Street, Quincy, Illinois 62301 
(800) 223-4928  –  (217) 223-9721   

www.wculife.org 
 

PRIVACY-PERSONAL FINANCIAL AND MEDICAL INFORMATION 
 
Protecting the privacy of your personal financial and medical information has always been and will continue to be a matter of 
top priority for us.  When used in this notice, the following terms have the meaning shown. 
 
Definitions 
*Public Information means information that is lawfully available to the general public from:  Federal, State or local 
government records, widely distributed media, or disclosures to the general public that are required to be made by Federal, 
State or local law. 
 
*Non-Public Information means personally identifiable financial and medical information.  It also means any list, 
description, or other grouping of individuals, and publicly available information pertaining to them, that is derived from any 
personally identifiable information that is not publicly available. 
 
*Consumer Reporting Agency means an entity which regularly provides reports (Consumer Reports) including information 
regarding an individual’s: general reputation, character, personal characteristics or mode of living and financial status.  The 
information may be obtained through interviews with the individual or third parties such as the individual’s business 
associates, family members, friends, neighbors, acquaintances or financial sources. 
 
Information we may obtain 
We gather personal information about you from the following sources: 

 information that you provide to us in an application or other form; 
 information about your transactions with us (such as premium payments, loans, claims, etc.) or others;  
 information that we may receive from a consumer reporting agency; 
 your financial and medical history from other insurance companies, insurance support organizations or consumer 

reporting agencies, if you apply for insurance or benefits; 
 your medical history and records from medical providers or facilities, with your authorization, if you apply for 

insurance or benefits; and 
 your use of the services offered on our web sites from online information collection devices. 

 
Information we may disclose 
We may share the types of information described above with others. These disclosures are only made as authorized by you or 
as permitted or required by law. For example, disclosures may be made to: 

 reinsurers, to other insurance companies, and to insurance support organizations for purposes related to insurance 
you may have or apply for; 

 insurance departments or other federal, state or local legal authorities in connection with the regulation of our 
business or to comply with laws and regulations; 

 law enforcement agencies to help prevent fraud or illegal activities; 
 authorized persons to respond to a subpoena, warrant or other court order; and 
 others for purposes of complying with auditing and reporting requirements. 

  
We restrict access to your personal, insurance and medical information to those of our employees who need to know that 
information in order to provide insurance or service to you.  We are, and will continue to be, vigilant in the safeguarding of 
your personal financial and medical information.  We maintain physical, electronic and procedural safeguards to comply with 
Federal and State regulations regarding the safeguarding of Non-Public Information. 
  
It is our sincere desire to maintain complete, accurate and up-to-date records.  You may contact us at the address or telephone 
number shown above to access, as provided by law, information included in your file.  We will promptly correct any error in 
our information.  To protect your privacy, you will need to identify yourself by providing us with your name, date of birth 
and social security number. 
 
We may update our privacy policy at any time. WCU will provide you with a new notice if we make material changes to our 
privacy practices.  


